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‘At the Foothills of Learning, Striving for the Mountains’ 
SCHOOL VALUES  

 

Councillors: Executive Office: 
Mark Donald, Matt Cook, Mark 
Wagstaff, Sandra Dekkers,  
Denis Murphy, Josh Harry, Jake 
Taylor, Sarah Carr, Sharne Bees-
ley,  

KEY DATES:  2019 

 

JULY 
Mon 22—Wed 24—Yr 3/4 
camp 
 

AUGUST 
Mon 5th - Bookclub Due 
 
Sat 10—School Open Day 
 
Tue 12—Bully Zero parent 
session 7pm. 
 
 
 
 

PRINCIPAL REPORT 

Welcome to Term 3 

ItΩs been a great start to Term 3 with 

students settling straight back into 

classroom routines and expectations. ItΩs 

also been pleasing to see the high 

attendance amongst all grades. Towards the 

end of last term we dipped below our target 

of 93%, but with sustained high attendance 

we will be back on track in no time! 

Remember, every day missed is a missed 

learning opportunity.  

Term 3 Dates for the Diary 

There is plenty happening in term 3, with 

some key events that are important to be in 

the diary.  

July 22 - 24: Grade 3/4 Camp  

August 10: School Open day  

August 12: Bully Zero Parent information 

session at 7pm.  

August 19 - 22: Grade 5/6 Camp 

September 5: Book Week Dress Up day.  

Term 3 School Production 

This year, our students will again be 

involved in a whole school production, with 

the aim of making it bi-annual after this year 

(eg 2021, нлноΧύ This year, the production 

has been written completely by the 

students. This includes, scenes, 

development of characters and dialogue. 

This is a wonderful achievement by our 

students who have really taken ownership 

over script. The production will take place 

on September 12, with a day and night 

performance. 

100 Days of Foundation 

In 8 school days, the youngest members of 

our school (our Prep students!) will have 

made it through 100 days of school! To 

celebrate, Prep Parents are invited to a 

morning tea in Mrs HamiltonΩs room on the 

31st July at 10:40am.  

New Readers 

In the last week of Term 2, we had over 300 

new books arrive to be used throughout the 

school. This includes a range of take home 

readers and guided reading sets for 

classrooms. These books were purchased 

from the funds raised by the Hot Cross Bun 

Drive. A big thank you to everyone who 

contributed and to our Parents and Friends 

group for the purchase! 

Grade 3/4 Camp 

This coming Monday, our Grade 3 and 4 

students head off to Camp Coolamatong for 

2 nights / 3 days. This is the first camp for 

our Grade 3 students, so we wish them well 

on their first overnight adventure with the 

school. Students will participate in a range 

of activities that include bush cooking, 

geocaching, mountain bike riding and more. 

Both Sharne and I will be accompanying 

them on camp. We look forward to sharing 

the awesome experience when we get 

back!  

Mark Donald   

Principal  

We are committed to being a 

child safe school. 

THE SCHOOL NEWSLETTER WILL BE MOVING ONLINE IN 2 WEEKS! IT WILL BE AVAILABLE BY EMAIL OR ON 

THE SCHOOL WEBSITE. IF YOU WOULD LIKE THE NEWSLETTER EMAILED TO YOU, PLEASE PROVIDE YOUR EMAIL 

ADDRESS TO THE OFFICE.  



 

INFLUENZA  A 
 

During the school holiday period there was a case of 
Influenza A reported within the school community. 
Below are some symptoms (Better Health Channel) to 
be on the look out for.  
 

The most common symptoms of the flu are: 
¶ sudden appearance of a high fever (38 °C or more) 

¶ a dry cough 

¶ body aches (especially in the head, lower back and 
legs) 

feeling extremely weak and tired (and not wanting to 
get out of bed). 

Other symptoms can be: 

¶ chills 

¶ aching behind the eyes 

¶ loss of appetite 

¶ sore throat 

Newsletter 

THE SCHOOL NEWSLETTER WILL BE MOVING ONLINE IN 2 WEEKS! IT WILL BE AVAILABLE BY EMAIL OR ON THE SCHOOL 

WEBSITE. IF YOU WOULD LIKE THE NEWSLETTER EMAILED TO YOU, AND YOUR E-MAIL ADDRESS HAS CHANGED SINCE EN-

ROLMENT PLEASE PROVIDE YOUR NEW EMAIL ADDRESS TO THE OFFICE.  

If you donΩt have access to online copies , please fill in the form on the bottom of this newsletter and a 

hard copy can still be printed for your child to bring home. 

   I would still like to receive a hard copy of the newsletter each week.  

Name:-  

………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………... 

 

 I would like to receive an e-mail copy of the newsletter and my new e-mail address is ……………. 

…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 

…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………

ELECTRONIC PAYMENT -Payments can be made by EFT 
to: Briagolong Primary School 

BSB: 063-709             Account: 10043569 

Please include student name  

MEDICATIONS AT SCHOOL 

 Now that the Winter weather is here, some chil-
dren may require medication. Could all medica-
tions please be brought to the office so staff can 
administer. 

For safety reasons, children are not allowed to 
have tablets or other forms of medication in their 
bags. 



School Production In Term Three, 2019 - Props and Costuming 
Props 
The hunt is on for some props. 
One Couch  
four large eskies 
dome tents that donôt need pegs. 
 
Costuming 
In Third Term, Briagolong students in all be involved in rehearsing and then performing in the 
school production. Last term all students contributed ideas and many wrote pats of our very dra-
matic weather focused story. there will be some songs and dances also. 
Senior Students audition week one and begin learning their lines.  
 
Once again, I am asking parents, grandparents and community members to offer their skills to 
help produce this play. Last yearôs production was lots of fun and a success thanks to the enthu-
siastic support it received. Here we go again! Be aware that the production will then be bi-annual 
as it is a large undertaking. 
 
Please note down where you would like to assist. It would be very supportive to have a parent 
willing to coordinate costumes for the main characters or for their child or childrenôs classroom/s. 
This is our second production together so I am flexible and keen to collaborate. 
 
Thank you for your interest and support in advance,  
Rachel Steinmann 
 
éééééééééééééééééééééééééééééééééééééééééé.. 

2019 Production Support 
 
Name:                                                        Contact number: 
 
Please tick the boxes where you have some skills 
Costuming, set construction, ticketing and student support are some areas for support. 
 


